
From: Thad D. King <KingTD@ehhd.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 9:46 AM 
To: Costagliola, Sarah <scostagliola@blcompanies.com> 
Cc: 'Zoning' <zoning@andoverct.org>; 'Building Admin' <buildingadmin@andoverct.org> 
Subject: 580 Lake Rd Andover 
  
Based on the groundwater readings today the proposed system design dated 3-2-22 attached is 
approved. The highest recorded groundwater was at 288.09 requiring a system bottom elevation at 
289.59. The proposed system bottom is at 290.00. 
  
Standpipe monitoring will continue as feasible through the seasonal high groundwater period to 
document any peak ground water conditions which may require system elevation adjustments. 
  
Thad King MPH REHS CP-FS 
Eastern Highlands Health District 
4 South Eagleville Rd 
Mansfield CT 06268 
860 429 3325 W 
860 208 9940 C 
  

 
  
This electronic message may contain information that is confidential and/or legally privileged. It is intended only for 
the use of the individual(s) and entity(s) named as recipients in the message. If you are not an intended recipient of 

the message, please notify the sender immediately, delete the material from any computer, do not deliver, 
distribute, or copy this message, and do not disclose its contents or take action in reliance on the information it 

contains. Thank you. 
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